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 5th October 2018

Newsletter 5                                                                                                 

Dear Parents,
‘Don’t limit a child to your own learning, for they were born in another time’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Darcey for always doing her best and sitting beautifully on the carpet
Oak – Aoi for excellent focus in all lessons
Beech – Harriet for being sensible, helpful and resourceful
Chestnut – Tom for a determined attitude and working well with others
Sycamore – Toby H for resilience during netball
Harvest Thanks
We delivered over 70kgs of food to the Trussell Trust earlier this week – thank you for all the donations.

New ICT hardware
We are delighted to inform you that we now have 15 new computers in the ICT suite, this will allow all pupils to work more efficiently and hopefully produce learning of a high quality.
Oak Class Visit

Well done to all involved in the class trip to Hungerford Castle this week. I understand the pupils were a credit and an informative time was had by all. (A big thank you to Mr. Hood for coming into Oak Class as a ‘knight’ – everyone enjoyed your visit).
Ash Class Social

My thanks to GHASA for the very successful ‘social’ held for Ash Class parents last night – it was lovely to see so many of you here – thank you for coming.

Parking and Collection
Please continue to park considerately near the school campus and remember to phone the office (or send a note) to let us know if anyone other than parents are collecting your child at the end of the day. 

Lost Property
There are several winter coats in the Jubilee Room, if you think one of them might be yours please pop in and claim it. Thank you. 
Dates Ahead
Tuesday 9th and Thursday 11th October – Parents’ Evening in the hall from 3.40 pm – 6 pm
I look forward to seeing you there, have a great weekend.
Paddy Macey.

